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Response to Questions on Notice: Senate Economics Committee Hearing on the National 
Reconstruction Corporation Bill 2022 
 
 
Senator BRAGG:  Have you heard feedback from your members, concerning the closure of 
the Modern Manufacturing Initiative? Has this impacted sector confidence? 
 
Response: As the Tech Council’s membership is primarily comprised of software 
companies, rather than hardware manufacturers, we have not received feedback from our 
members concerning the closure of the Modern Manufacturing Initiative (MMI). We note that 
our membership largely works outside of the 6 priority areas identified under the MMI. 
 


